VGP: Explanation for the retroactive adjustment on basic earnings per share
On 13/09/2017, The Vegetexco Port Joint Stock Company explained the retroactive adjustment on basic earnings per share as follows:

According to the FS of the first 06 months of 2017 of The Vegetexco Port Joint Stock Company audited by International Financial Audit & Consulting Co., Ltd. signed on 05/09/2017 and sent to the Company by post.

In the afternoon of 06/09/2017, the Company received these documents. On 07/09/2017, the Company announced these information on CIMS system and sent the hardcopy through post on the same day.

On 11/09/2017, the SSC and HNX received the audited FS of the first 06 months of 2017 of The Vegetexco Port Joint Stock Company.

